

December 23, 2014

Melissa Melzer South Palm Beach County Fawl, Inc. 5820 N. Federal Highway Boca Raton, FL 33487

Dear Melissa.

Breast Cancer Action (BCAction) is deeply grateful for your generous donation of \$1,000 dated December 15, 2014 in response to Jennifer Kaufman's involvement in your October 2014 event. Thank you for selecting BCAction to be the benefactor of your event profit proceeds. With your support, we are working to achieve health justice for all women at risk of and living with breast cancer.

Your donation fuels our tireless and fearless work to address and end the breast cancer epidemic. Thank you for helping us educate, organize and take action for systemic change in three areas:

Breast Cancer Screening, Diagnosis and Treatment - Our work on diagnosis and treatment examines the data from a patient perspective and includes breast cancer screening, healthcare access, drug and device approval, and more effective, less costly and less toxic treatments.

Root Causes of Breast Cancer - Our work to address the root causes of the breast cancer epidemic focuses on eliminating the involuntary exposures to hazardous and toxic chemicals present in all of our daily lives that put people at increased risk of breast cancer.

Pink Ribbon Marketing and Culture - Our work to end the breast cancer epidemic cuts through the pink noise to tell the hard truths about this disease and challenge "pinkwashing" hypocrisy and the pink ribbon culture that have become the status quo of the breast cancer industry.

With the support of members like you, over the past 24 years, we've worked to address the needs of women living with and at risk of breast cancer. Your support means you can always count on us to do this work free from conflict of interest. We will always put patients before corporate profit and we will never take corporate funding from any company that profits from or contributes to breast cancer.

Thank you for being a part of our grassroots movement and joining us in working towards a world where lives and communities aren't threatened by breast cancer. We are deeply grateful.

Thank you,

Executive Director

Thank In so more! we are deeply gratefy!

This letter fulfills the IRS requirement that donors receive a receipt issued by Breast Cancer Action. We confirm that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. BCA's federal tax ID # is 94-3138992.